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Appropriate weather 

clothing 

As the colder weather 

approaches us, we would 

like to remind parents/

carers to aim to send 

weather appropriate 

clothing to school with 

your children, especially 

if your child likes to 

spend lots of �me       

outdoors. 

Hot Chocolate and Soup 

We are now able to offer soup or hot chocolate to all students at 

break �mes each day. If this is something your child would like, 

please send them to school with a secure travel mug with a lid. 

Medica&on reminder: 

If your child needs to take 

intermi ent medica�on     

during the day, please ensure 

you have filled in the form 

with all of the informa�on 

required. This form can be 

found in your parent        

handbook and an electronic 

copy is on Parent Portal. If 

you cannot access it this way, 

please email the office for a 

copy of the form. 


